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Affirm public info: I agree

Regarding: Senate

Message:
I am a constituent of Senate District 10 and am appalled by the addition of Parker and Johnson
counties to my district.  This is clearly a partisan stunt.  The citizens of the community of
the current Senate District 10 have different priorities and also needs than Parker and Johnson
counties residents. The demographic makeup of the current Senate District 10 is incredibly
different than Parker and Johnson counties.  By adding them into District 10, you'll be diluting
the representation of the current population. 

The Parker County community has more in common with the communities of its current District 30
and should remain in that district.  Likewise, the Johnson County community has more in common
with the communities of its current District 22 and should remain in that district. 

The boundaries for Senate District 10 should remain as they are currently.




